
 

Two years ago our school participated in a group service 
project by making no-sew fleece blankets for those in need.  
We plan on doing it again this year and would like your help. 

 
We are asking our families to donate fabric that is measured, 

cut and ready to be tied.  Here is a website that has great 
instructions on how to measure and prepare the fabric. 

https://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Fleece-Tie-Blanket. 
 

We will be tying the blankets during the week of Dec. 16th-20th. 
Please have all fabric turned in by Friday Dec. 13th.   

Contact Mrs. Natalie Suden if you have any questions at 
nsuden@treynorcardinals.org or 712-487-3414.  

Thank you in advance for helping to make this a heartfelt 
experience for your children and those receiving these  

awesome blankets! 
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